
January 7, 2025
Meeting Minutes

Present: Liz Gerlach, Kathy Doty Koehler, Ginny McGoldbrick, Anne Lied, Ana Reisinger,
Mary Ellen Bolt, Cappy Moore, Barb Parks, Kay Manthe, Eunice Groschen, Lynn Cardwell,
Betty Weingartner, Susan McShaus, Marjean Weis, Roseanne Strand, Jackie Davidson, Joan Davy,
Bobbie Keegan, Nancy Jurkovich, Jane Hess, Dodie Bock, Claudette Lucas, Anne Newman,
Sue Renwick, Barb Kalinoski, Bernadette Daly, Lisa Pike, Kay Mrachek, Joan Schmit,
Kathy Armstrong

After Members helped themselves to a generous Pot Luck selection of salads and entrees and
dessert choices the meeting opened in prayer from St Elizabeth Ann Seton, provided by Joan
Pechter.

A general discussion was held on the Pot Luck / Tuesday Evening Meeting format. Members liked the
more relaxed timing for the meeting, the time to socialize, the alphabetized schedule of what to bring.
It was mentioned that an advantage to the Sunday meeting is Fr Kuss announces it at the end of
Mass and adds that ‘all women of the parish are Members of the Women’s Club’.

Minutes of the December 1, 2024 Meeting were unanimously approved.

Little Flower Guild update was given by Lisa Pike. The Guild is hosting 2nd Friday Hospitality this
Friday. The Boutique was a good experience and the Guild made $1,000.

St Bridget Guild update was given by Dodie Bock. The Guild made $1,600 at the Boutique. They
donated leftover items to the Ronald McDonald House.

Kathy Doty Koehler announced she would like your old Christmas Cards. She makes Christmas Gift
Boxes out of them and sells them at the Boutique.

A general discussion on Guild participation was had.

ALL PARISH RETREAT WITH DEACON ART MILLER. A meeting is being scheduled in the next
week to gather detailed specifics.
The format for the Retreat is Deacon Art will offer the homily at both weekend Masses (April 5 / 6).
He will offer a reflection Sunday (April 6) evening and Monday (April 7) morning.
He will present a 2nd reflection Monday (April 7) evening and Tuesday (April 8) morning.
He will offer a 3rd reflection Tuesday (April 8) evening and Wednesday (April 9) morning.



HAPPY HOUR - Monday, February 3, 2025
Hilltop Restaurant, 3:30 to 5:00
RSVP Cappy Moore cappy554391@gmail.com if you are able to attend.
A sheet was passed at the meeting for those in attendance to sign up.

2ND FRIDAY HOSPITALITY
Little Flower Guild is hosting.

SPRING LUNCHEON - Sunday, May 18, 2025
A sheet was passed seeking volunteers.

MINNEAPOLIS CRISIS NURSERY
Stephanie Buschko will continue to take the lead on this.
A sheet was passed seeking volunteers.
More details to come on the next time to serve lunch.

VEAP FOOD DRIVE
It will be in Lent. Details are being worked out. More info to come.

DIORAMA - Saturday Hospitality Help / 11:00AM to 4:00PM Shift
A sheet was passed seeking volunteers.

PARISH POT LUCK - Thursday, February 20, 2025
Save the Date!
Roseanne Strand and Marjean Weis are organizing this event.

Meeting adjourned 7:30.

Respectfully submitted,
Jackie Davidson, Secretary
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